
Kinder Kapers  

January 2025 
UPCOMING DATES: 

• Daycare Registrations 

Jan. 6th-10th 

 

• Preschool/Kindergarten 

Registration January 

13th, 9:00 AM in the Fel-

lowship Hall  

 

• Art Show Room Mom 

Meeting - Jan.29th in the 

GHK Conference Room 

 

Closings:  

• January 20th GHK Kin-

dergarten/Preschool will 

be closed for MLK Day—

Daycare will be open  

 

• February 17th GHK Kin-

dergarten and Preschool 

will be closed for Presi-

dent’s day -  Daycare will 

be open  

• Follow us on Instagram 

@godshousekindergarten 

Dear Parents and Families, 

Happy New Year! As we step into 2025, we are filled with gratitude for 

the opportunity to continue nurturing and guiding your little ones in a 

faith-filled environment. The start of a new year brings fresh opportuni-

ties for growth, learning, and strengthening our relationships with God 

and one another. 

We are excited to announce important registration dates for the upcoming 

month! 

Daycare Registration: 

Starting the week of January 6th, we will begin accepting registrations for 

our daycare program. If you know of any friends or family who are look-

ing for quality, Christian childcare, please feel free to share this infor-

mation with them! 

Preschool/Kindergarten Registration: 

On January 13th, we will open registration for our Preschool and Kinder-

garten programs at 9:00 AM in the Church Fellowship Hall. This is a won-

derful opportunity for your child to continue their educational journey in 

a Christ-centered environment. Space is limited, so be sure to reserve your 

spot early! 

Additionally, we have a special meeting coming up: 

Room Moms Meeting - Spring Art Show Fundraiser: 

On January 29th, at 9:00 AM, we will be hosting a meeting with our room 

moms in the conference room to discuss plans for the Spring Art Show 

fundraiser. This event is a wonderful opportunity to support our school, so 

we encourage all room moms to attend and help us plan an exciting and 

successful event! 

Potty Training Reminder: 

As we continue to support our little ones through potty training, please be 

sure to send your child in clothing that is easy for them to pull down inde-

pendently. This will help them feel more confident and successful as they 

work on mastering this important milestone. If your child is still wearing 

diapers, we also ask that you send them in clothing that makes it easy for 

our teachers to change them.  

We look forward to all the wonderful moments this month will bring and 

are thankful for the trust you place in us to care for your child. May this 

year be filled with joy, learning, and abundant blessings! 

Blessings, 

Susan Coxhead  


